
 

 

 

To:  Keystone First Primary Care Physicians (PCP’s)  

Date:     June 26, 2023  

Subject: NaviNet HEDIS PCP Rollup Report 

 

 

We heard your requests for a simple to use report that will assist your practice in addressing and closing 
open care gaps for your Keystone First members. As a result, we are pleased to announce the availability 
of a streamlined report now available in NaviNet to easily identify members in your practice that have 
open care gaps.  The newly launched PCP HEDIS Performance Rollup Report can be simply accessed by: 

Choosing Report Inquiry Administrative ReportsPCP Performance Rollup Report 

The returned report will provide multiple ways to view specific HEDIS targets for your practice.  These 
HEDIS measure and NCQA designated targets align with the plan’s Quality Enhancement program (QEP), 
Maternity QEP and Shared Savings quality measures.  The easy to manipulate Excel report shows: 

1. Tax identification number (show all practices under that TIN) 
2. Group Profile (each group within the TIN) 
3. Provider Profile (each individual provider within the group) 
4. Complete list of members and which specific HEDIS measure(s) need to be closed 

 

If you have any questions regarding this new report functionality, please reach out to your Provider 
Account Executive.  Thank you for your participation in our network, and your continued care and 
commitment to our members. 

 

 

Summary: New NaviNet report to easily identify members with open care gaps– Primary Care Provider 
HEDIS Performance Rollup Report. 

 




